
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Sept. 8, 2023 

TO: All CPOs 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

SUBJECT: SW1014P – Telecommunications Services & Equipment 

CONTACT: Skyler J. Greco, CPO, 405-521-2174, email: skyler.greco@omes.ok.gov  

PURPOSE: For use by state agencies and other governmental entities. 

Statewide Contract: SW1014P is awarded to Presidio Holdings Inc for mandatory use to engineer, 
design, furnish, install, test and maintain solutions that will interface with the existing state infrastructure 
and provide complete telecommunication network and/or services for all state agencies and other 
interlocal entities located in their area of geographic responsibility. 

NOTE: Mandatory use for services only. Equipment offerings nonmandatory. 

The PeopleSoft contract for above mentioned ends in 7053. 

You may use the following link to access this contract: 

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?conID=4615 
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